
Teachers and administrators
from 7 of 10 ESU 5 school

districts attended an ESU 5 in-
service at Fairbury Public

Schools on October 27, 2023. This
was a great workshop that

allowed educators from around
the area to collaborate together

to improve their craft as
educators. 
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 Southern elementary is
participating in a grant
project
through the University of
Nebraska-Lincoln. 
The focus of the grant is to
provide research-driven
professional development
designed to support literacy
skills among K-3 students. 
The project
trains literacy leaders 
to support teachers, 
provides tutoring
opportunities for students,
and helps teachers interpret
assessment results.

Southern will be
using digital
signage to
communicate with
students, staff, and
the community.
Digital Media
students and Mrs.
Fralin will create
material to display
on televisions
throughout the
building each day,
ranging from
announcements to
meetings,
activities, school
calendar,
birthdays,
community events,
Raider Report,
student/teacher of
the month, etc...
The district also
purchased 3 new
televisions to be
placed on each of
the 3 floors to
display this new
material. Make
sure to check it
out!
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